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Anxiety and depression are invisible disabilities that can lead to extremely poor quality 
of life for many of the millions of Americans impacted by these conditions.  These mood 
disorders can result in exhaustion, poor sleep, and extreme sadness, worry, emptiness 
or hopelessness. 

In addition to the emotional consequences of depression and anxiety, physical issues 
can also crop up.  These may include digestive issues, headaches and chronic pain. 

Statistics paint a bleak picture when it comes to depression and anxiety. The most 
recent data from the National Survey on Drug Use and Health showed that in 2018, an 
estimated 17.7 million adults had at least one Major Depressive Episode (MDE), defined 
as a period of at least 2 weeks when they experienced depressed mood or loss of 

https://www.samhsa.gov/data/sites/default/files/cbhsq-reports/NSDUHNationalFindingsReport2018/NSDUHNationalFindingsReport2018.pdf


interest or pleasure in daily activities along with problems sleeping, eating, energy 
concentration or self-worth. 

According to the National Institute of Mental Health, the National Comorbidity Study 
Replication showed that nearly 1/5th of adults had some type of anxiety episode in the 
past year, and that an estimated 31.1% – almost ⅓ of the population – experience an 
anxiety disorder at some point in their lives. 

There is likely some overlap in the two statistics; in fact, about half of those diagnosed 
with depression also have an anxiety diagnosis. Still, that’s a lot of people to be 
impacted by these often-debilitating conditions. And there are likely many others who 
aren’t diagnosed, but suffer some form of anxiety or depression in their lifetime. 

The advantages of PEMF therapy for Anxiety and Depression 

While treatments exist for both anxiety and depression, many come with side effects as 
bad or worse than the original problem. And many health problems that arise due to 
anxiety and depression simply don’t respond well to conventional treatment, leaving 
countless people suffering for extended periods of time. 

Being treatment resistant means you aren’t responding to conventional treatments like 
medication, psychotherapy, or cognitive behavioral training.  This happens to quite a 
few people impacted by anxiety or depression. 

Sometimes, even when conventional treatment relieves the problem, the symptoms 
return again and again once treatment ends. Long term use of medication carries 
additional risk for side effects and/or addiction. Even when conventional treatment is 
helping, combining it with PEMF therapy can be increase the effectiveness of treatment 
to help people feel better faster. 

Finally, medication and therapy can take a considerable amount of time to take effect, 
leaving people suffering longer than necessary. Other alternative therapies, such as 
ECT (Electroconvulsive therapy) and rTMS (high intensity transcranial magnetic 
stimulation) require several treatments in clinical settings. 

But PEMF for anxiety and depression works quickly and can be done at home, making it 
much more desirable, affordable and convenient. The FDA approved the use of rTMS 
PEMF therapy for anxiety and depression in 2006. 

One study conducted at Harvard University found that PEMF therapy had a greater than 
10% significant improvement in mood in patients with bipolar disorder and patients with 
major depressive disorder after just one 20-minute treatment1. 

PEMF Treatment to the brain helps anxiety and depression 

https://www.nimh.nih.gov/health/statistics/any-anxiety-disorder.shtml#part_155097


Depression and anxiety are emotionally painful.  Chronic pain of any kind can have a 
negative impact on the brain. That’s because your limbic system and frontal cortex are 
activated constantly, which alters the perception of pain. 

Medication and other conventional treatments cover up the pain without looking for the 
root cause.  They don’t address the changes in the brain at all. PEMF therapy, on the 
other hand, has been shown to be effective in changing brainwave patterns in what’s 
called entrainment. 

While there are other types of stimulation used for entrainment PEMFs reach more 
deeply into the brain.   PEMF therapy can thus impact both the chemical and hormonal 
imbalances that can be at the root of anxiety and depression more effectively than other 
forms of stimulation. 

Numerous research studies have described the impact of PEMF therapy on anxiety and 
depression.  In one study, after five weeks of active treatment with low intensity 
transcranial PEMF participants in the active T-PEMF group showed a 62% reduction on 
a Depression Rating Scale.  Noticeable improvement was found early in the treatment 
course in this study.2 

Another study conducted at home found using the same device as the above study 
showed that after daily treatment for eight weeks, 73% of participants found relief from 
depression. Since only 27% reported relief five weeks in, this study highlights the need 
for long-term regular use of PEMF therapy to effectively treat depression.3 

Pulsed Electromagnetic Field (PEMF) technology has proven anti-depression effects 
which are more effective than antidepressants.4 

Research in animals and humans has shown PEMFs to also have a positive impact on 
anxiety disorders.  One study showed a reduction of “anxiety-like behaviors” in mice 
after just fifteen minutes of treatment.5 

A study in healthy women showed that low intensity PEMF treatment applied to two 
areas of the brain for nine minutes induced changes in brain EEG.  Since PEMFs can 
decrease higher EEG frequencies commonly found in anxiety disorders, they are likely 
very effective in treating anxiety.6 

The impact of sleep on anxiety and depression 

One of the most common issues with anxiety or depression is an inability to get enough 
quality sleep.  And because chronic sleep deprivation can lead to sleep disturbances, 
it’s hard to know which came first.  The good news is that PEMF therapy can treat both 
mood disorders and sleep. 



Using medications for sleep, just like other medications, causes side effects – including 
excessive drowsiness upon waking.  Regular PEMF therapy promotes quality sleep, 
and you’ll wake refreshed and rejuvenated.   

References: 

1 . Rohan ML, Yamamoto RT, Ravichandran CT, Cayetano KR, Morales OG, Olson DP, 
Vitaliano G, Paul SM, Cohen BM. Rapid mood-elevating effects of low field magnetic 
stimulation in depression. Biol Psychiatry. 2014 Aug 1;76(3):186-93. 

2. Martiny K, Lunde M, Bech P: Transcranial low voltage pulsed electromagnetic fields 
in patients with treatment-resistant depression. Biol Psychiatry 2010, 68:163–169. 

3. Straaso B, Lauritzen L, Lunde M, et al. Dose-remission of pulsating electromagnetic 
fields as augmentation in therapy-resistant depression: a randomized, double blind 
controlled study. Acta Neuropsychiatrica 2014. 

4. Bech P, Gefke M, Lunde M, Lauritzen L, Martiny K. The Pharmacopsychometric 
Triangle to Illustrate the Effectiveness of T-PEMF Concomitant with Antidepressants in 
Treatment Resistant Patients: A Double-Blind, Randomised, Sham-Controlled Trial 
Revisited with Focus on the Patient-Reported Outcomes. Depress Res Treat. 
2011;2011:806298. [PMC] 

5. Choleris E, Thomas AW, Prato FS. A comparison of the effects of a 100 ut specific 
pulsed magnetic field and diazepam on anxiety-related behaviors in male CF1 mice. 
Bioelectromagnetics Society, 21st Annual Meeting, 20-24 June, Long Beach, CA, 
Abstract No. P-91, p. 129-130, 1999. 

6. Amirifalah Z, Firoozabadi S, Shafiei S. Local exposure of brain central areas to a 
pulsed ELF magnetic field for a purposeful change in EEG. Clin EEG Neurosci. 
2013;44(1):44-52. [PubMed] 

 

https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC3123910
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pubmed/23467798

	The advantages of PEMF therapy for Anxiety and Depression
	PEMF Treatment to the brain helps anxiety and depression
	The impact of sleep on anxiety and depression
	References:


